
   

                                   

  

 

 

 

Dear Parents/Guardians of pupils in Reception to Year 6 

Visit to St Asaph Cathedral on Monday 5th February and 

Ysceifiog Church Monday 18th March 

As part of the topic on Journeys the children will be going to St Asaph Cathedral as a place 

of Pilgrimage on Monday 5th February. We will be leaving school at 10.00am with B.E. Davies 

Coaches and returning to school by 1.30pn.  The cost of the coach is £240.00.  Please can we 

ask for a voluntary contribution towards this of £2.00 per pupil.  School fund will pay the 

remaining balance.   

 

This will be a Federation trip and the children will be working in their year groups.  They will 

get to see the cathedral building and then take part in a rotation of activities.  

 

 

Your child will need – 

 

• To wear school uniform and appropriate footwear  

• A packed lunch either from home or Newydd.  Year 5 & 6 pupils will need to pay 

£2.80 for their packed lunch.   Packed lunches from Newydd must be pre-

ordered on the School Gateway Payment Request or on the new Cypad ordering 

system that goes live on the 29th January.  Please ensure that this is done no 

later than 31st January.   

 

As part of our collaboration, sharing good practice and supporting the RVE element of the 

New Curriculum for Wales the children will be taking part in some shared Easter Services 

with Ysgol Licswm.  We will be going to St Mary’s Church in Ysceifiog for a joint Easter 

Service on Monday 18th March. We will be leaving school with Oares Coaches at 9.40am for 

a 10.00am Service and returning to school by 11.00am.  The PTA have very kindly offered to 

cover the cost of £180 for the coach. 

 

YSGOL YR ESGOB 
CHURCH IN WALES VA SCHOOL 

Lon Yr Ysgol, Caerwys, Flintshire, CH7 5PZ 
01352 720287 

yemail@hwbcymru.net 
Mrs E O’Neill BSC/QTS (Hons), N.P.Q.H. 

Respect, respond, be brave, rejoice! 
Pardwch, ymatebwch, byddwch ddwr, llawenhewch! 

mailto:yemail@hwbcymru.net


   

On Thursday 21st March Ysgol Licswm will be joining us at St Michael’s Church for our Easter 

Service at 1.30pm. 

 

Nursery Pupils will be in school as normal and staying for the morning with 

Mrs Brooks/Mrs Edwards. 
Please log in to School Gateway no later than 31st January to – 

 

• Provide Parental/Guardian Consent 

 

• Pay £2.00 towards the cost of transport to St Asaph 

 

• Pre-order Packed Lunch from Newydd (year 5 & 6 will need to pay on dinner 

money payment request or Cypad Meal Manager from 29th January). 

 

Kind regards. 

 

Mrs Emma O’Neill 

Headteacher                  19th January 2024 

 

 
  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


